LISTEN EAR

HAVE YOUR SAY
ABOUT LOCAL
SERVICES

SNAP Central Bedfordshire Parent Carer
Forum need your help to improve services
for children and young people with special
education needs and/or disabilities

We want to be able to gather as much information as
possible about the services families receive locally.

To do this we need your help.
All the information gathered as part of this campaign will
be recorded anonymously and used to influence and drive
our priorities as a forum. We are unable to take on
individual cases and unfortunately cannot advocate for
families but we will record trends and use the information
to improve local services. We would prefer email contact
to aid in recording information and all our findings will
be published in a termly newsletter aimed at local service
providers.

SPECIAL NEEDS ACTION PANEL

CENTRAL BEDFORDSHIRE

TELL US YOUR
EXPERIENCES

Good Experiences

Bad Experiences

What did or do you need

as a family

What would have made

things better for you

CONTACT US

www.facebook.com/SNAPCentral

BedfordshireParentCarerForum

www.snapcentralbeds.org.uk

email:

yoursay@snapcentralbeds.org.uk

telephone:
07805002163
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